
HARTING Inc. of North America 1370 Bowes Road Elgin Illinois 60123 
Telephone +1 (847) 741-1500 Fax +1 (847) 741-8257 more.info@HARTING.com  www.HARTING-usa.com 

Date: 01/28/25 

PRODUCT RETURN NOTIFICATION 
Dear Valued Customer, 
This is to notify you about that you may have received the piece that have burr on the fixing clips associated 

with deliveries of HARTING part numbers 09451511120 & 09451511560. 

Please see the impacted “Batch Numbers” for HARTING Part Numbers associated with this return. This defect 
can be easily found on the part. 

Part Number Batch Numbers 

09451511120 
 

0225D238R03, 0225D426R03 

09451511560 5024D645R04, 5124D537R04, 0225D929R04, 
5224D931R04 

 

OK 

 

NOK 
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If you received parts that have a burr on the fixing clips, they should be returned to HARTING. For return orders, 

please contact your HARTING customer service representative and identify that you have product to return, and 

the concern will be addressed with replacement parts as needed. 

We at HARTING sincerely apologize for this matter and will work to replace your parts, if affected, as quickly as 

possible. 

If your parts do have a burr on the fixing clips, there is no concern, and you can disregard this notification. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Edgar Jimenez 

Supplier Quality Engineer 
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